WRENTHAM PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of the Superintendent Allan W. Cameron, Ph.D.
120 Taunton Street Supetintendent
Wrentham, Massachusetts 02093

TO: Jorge Teixeira

FROM: Allan Cameron

RE: Freedom of Information Request
DATE: October 18, 2016

Dear Jorge,

I’'m writing in response to the FOI request you emailed me on Monday, October 17, 2016:
Settlement agreements entered into by your School District with parents and guardians, from
January 1, 2011 through today, relative to the provision of special education services and/or
educational placement(s) for students with disabilities, redacted of all personally identifying

information.

Wrentham Public Schools has not entered into any such agreements from 1/1/2011 through the
present.

Thank you for your interest in Wrentham Public Schools.

Yours truly,

Allan Cameron
camerona@wrenthamschools.org
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